Docket No. : 030-20391
Control No.,: 70214

Patty Russell

ARCO = Kuparuk

Box 6105

Anchorage, Alaska 99502

Dear Ms. Russell:

This is in reterence to your application dated May 25, 1985 and to your
letter dated July 4,1985 for a byproduct material license. In order to
complete our review, we need the following additional information:

l. You should submit a copy of your business license as vou indicated in
your letter dated July 4, 1985, This is needed to assure that the NRC
license references the correct legal name of your filrm,

2.  Your July 4, 1985 letter indicated that the manager of the F. Hobert
Bell Field Office will have a key to the gauge storage area. There is
no objection to storing the device at that facility; but arrangements
should be made to assure that no one can disturb the gange without your
authorization., You should describe the steps that will be taken to
assure that no one else has access to the gauge,

3, Your emergency procedures should be amended to indicate the current
address for NRC lo.ton V. FPlease amend and resubmit page | of the
"Operating Procedure” which was submitted with your letter dated July 4,
1985,

We will continue the review of your request for a byproduct material license
upon recelpt of this information. If we do not receive a reply from you
within 30 calendar days from the date of this letter, we shall assume that
you do not wish to pursue your application. Please reply in duplicate, and
refer to Maill Control No, 70214,

Sincerely,

R. D, 'rhc".... Chief
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